
Greetings to the  panel. As a rider with 41 years of motorcycle riding on the streets and highways of Oregon and other many other 
states, I would like to urge the State of Oregon to  approve SB 574. The research and history of the ability of   motorcyclist to filter 
through slow or stopped traffic has shown that motorcyclists are safer having this option. 


